
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: August 25, 2020 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

I am happy to report that again, The Legacy at North Augusta has no active cases of COVID-19 in 
residents or team members. You will notice, where I usually say “COVID-19 Update” we are now 
using the term “Path Forward.” We have made this change to reflect our path to recovery from the 
COVID-19 pandemic. This change has also been made to our website. You can now access updates 
here: https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward (the COVID-19 updates are still 
available in the left side navigation). 
 
What will not change in our Path Forward is The Legacy’s commitment to infection control. We are 
committed to keeping this virus out of our community and will continue to follow the practices we 
know will work that include wearing masks, practicing regular hand hygiene and following social 
distancing recommendations. It is also important to note, if we have any active cases of COVID-19 in 
team members or residents, we will be required to revert to pre-phase one operations.  
 
We continue our Picnic on the Porch visits with residents and family members. This has continued to 
be a great opportunity for families and residents to engage together. Visits are scheduled through 
this link: www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.  We are increasing the number of participants in 
activities and the types of activities offered.  We encourage residents to contact ConnectedLiving for 
details.  
 
If you do not live close and cannot visit in person, virtual visits are still available here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  
 
As always, we thank you for your continued patience, support and prayers. We pray you are staying 
well during this time.  
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